June 4, 2017


Kathleen Klein, Treasurer
St. Charles Township
1003 N. Saginaw Street
St. Charles, MI 48655-1023

Dear Ms. Klein:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Downtown Development Authority Act was recently amended to exempt certain library millages from capture.  The St. Charles District Library’s millage is automatically exempt under the new law because the millage was approved by voters before January 1, 2017, and the DDA has no outstanding bonds or obligations.  Please confirm that the library millage will no longer be captured.
Thank you.
Sincerely,



AUDREY S. BURNS						RICHARD FULMER
President							Vice President
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